
Association of University and College Employees 
LOCAL No. 1 (U.8.C.) 

November 9, 1979 

Mary Flores 
Assignment Co-ordinator 
Housing Department 
CAMPUS MAIL 

Dear Mary: 

After our conve~sation the other day I did write a letter to Vice-
President Connaghan requesting our participation on the President's Advisory 
Connnittee on Traffic and Parking. 

In the meantime I came across a couple of articles in the collective 
agreement between AUCE Local 2 and Simon Fraser University that possibly 
relate to what you are doing. They are: 

Car Pools The University shall assist the Union in its efforts to establish 

Parking 

a car pool registration system and encourage employees to participate 
in car pools. 

Employees whose parking space is taken over for other purposes, 
shall be provided parking in the next nearest available parking 
lot at a rate not to exceed the previously paid rate •. If the 
original parking space is returned to service, the original 
holder of that space shall have first option to regain parking rights. 

Of course these particles, if you are interested, could be modified to suit your 
needs. .. 

Yours truly, 

Carole Cameron 
Union Organiser 
AUGE Local 1 

2162 Western Parkway, Vancouver, B.C. Telephone (604) 22 --...-


